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                                                                     Lake Townsend Yacht Club 

                                 PO Box 4002 

                            Greensboro NC 

27404-4002                    

 
 

Tell Tales 
Issue 12 December 2002 

 

Schedule of Events 

EVENT DATE TIME LOCATION 
    

B.O.D. Meeting Jan 2 1745 hrs Benjamin Parkway Library 

B.O.D. Meeting Feb 6 1745 hrs Benjamin Parkway Library 

Frostbite Series Races Jan 4 11:00 a.m. Lake Townsend Marina 

Frostbite Series Races Feb 1 11:00 a.m. Lake Townsend Marina 

Change of Watch Banquet Jan 18,2003 6:30-~9:00 P.M. Rudy’s Café & Catering 

 
 

Racing News! 
I guess this should have been headed No Racing 
news! 
The December races were cancelled due to 
inclement weather. As we all, I am sure, know the 
recent snow and ice storm caused many problems in 
the local area, and many of us were without power 
for up to seven days. The club suffered as well 
when the races that were scheduled had to be 
cancelled.  Hopefully we will have better weather in 
January. Who knows maybe it will be balmy like it 
was several years ago when the temperatures were 
near 70F; however at this time it looks as if it won’t  

 
 
 
be that warm but maybe warm enough to get 
several races in! 
I look forward to seeing all of you at the lake so 
remember January 4th at 1100 hrs sharp! 
 

New Editor! 
Beginning with the January newsletter, Pam 
Reynolds will be the new editor. 
I would like to personally take the time to welcome 
Pam on board and look forward to the new 
newsletter, and all that it will bring to the club 
members. I am sure Pam would appreciate any 
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articles that any of the members would like to send 
in. It is always refreshing to read articles sent in 
by club members, so please fell free to send in bits 
of trivia, trips, etc, etc to help spice up the 
newsletter. 
I have enjoyed putting the newsletter together for 
the past several years and am kind of sad to let it 
go. I appreciate all who have contributed to it over 
these few years and hope you will continue to 
contribute in the future. It could have never been 
done without the input from our members. 
I would personally like to thank David Young and 
Sandy Leonard who have been very helpful to me in 
emailing and snail mailing the newsletter each and 
every month. This in itself was a big responsibility, 
and I wanted to thank you both from the bottom of 
my heart for all your hard work.  It would have 
never happened without you! 
I also want to let everyone know that, although 
there seems to be a trend in the past 6 or 7 years 
that once you roll off the board of directors that 
you no longer are active in the club, I will not add to 
this trend. I plan on sailing, racing, and being an 
active participant for years to come. 
I challenge anyone who is rotating off the BOD to 
stay active. Who knows maybe some day I can roll 
back on because I will tell you this; some of the 
most enjoyable times I have had in this club were 
times when I was on the BOD. Maybe it made me 
feel more like I had an ownership stake in it, (as we 
all really do), but it actually made me feel more 
attached to the club. This is a great club with great 
people, and I have made many friendships over the 
years, that I would like to continue to develop. 
If you have never served, and are interested, but 
have never decided to do it, I challenge you to get 
involved; you will not be sorry you did! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

A Note of Thanks!! 
 

This is my last month as Commodore for 2002 and I 
just want to express my heartfelt thanks to all the 
Officers and Directors on the Board at LTYC.  All 
the Past Commodores already know what I came to 
realize as the year went along, a strong vibrant 
Board makes being Commodore a real pleasure.  Two 
other individuals not on the Board helped me a 
great deal and I want to acknowledge their efforts, 
Phil Leonard (Newsletter) and Steve Raper 
(Webmaster).  Finally, I want to thank all the 
membership who volunteered countless hours to 
help LTYC continue to grow and flourish.  All of us 
in the club are fortunate to have Bill Grossie and a 
new Board lead us in 2003.  It is going to be a 
phenomenal year!  See you at the Change of Watch, 
18 January 2003, or on the water! 
 
      
 John Goodman 
 
 
 

For Sale 
American 14.6 Sailboat Fiberglass construction with 
anodized spars, Harkin blocks, fiberglass-weighted 
centerboard, kick up rudder, and Dacron sails, and 
galvanized trailer with mast stanchion can seat four 
adults. See the boat at: 
sailingsource.com/americansail/default.htm or call 
Randee Drake at 336 586-0181 or email 
kb4qqj@mindspring.com  
$1000.00  
 

For Sale 
1984 Merit 22’ Sloop rigged cruiser/racer.  Double 
reefed main, jib, Genoa (150?), Marine VHF with 
masthead antenna, depth meter, knot log, & compass, Bow 
Pulpit, Stern Rails & lifelines,. Boarding ladder. Camper 
pop-top hatch with canvas, Vee-berth, settee, dinette, 
porta-pottie, Custom cockpit cover, trailer, 6 HP 
outboard.   Placed First in LTYC 2000 & 2001 Saturday & 
Sunday Summer Race Series.  Good condition can be 
viewed on lot at Lake Townsend.  Tom Clark  (336) 584-
5767. 
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For Sale 
Fleetwind 14’ (Sunfish Style) Trailer Included. 
Needs Work Call Charles George 288-3691 
 

 

For Sale 
Lightning 1977 Nickels-Holman Hull # 13005 Cream 
w/red Gunwales, SS board, Mahogany rudder 
w/cover, North MJS, Fisher MJ, Extra Chute, Dry 
sailed/fresh water, cover and trailer $3,500.00 
Contact Gregmix@mindspring.com 
Atlanta 770 806-8866 
 
 

For Sale 
 

1984 MIRAGE 5.5…………………….. 

Good to excellent condition…..everything works….no 
surprises!!! 2 main sails, 1 working jib, 1 storm jib, 
all in good shape new halyards led back to the 
cockpit, set up for single handing.2 new 
batteries….all electricals work. 3hp Johnson 
outboard…..has never let me down! 
Trailer in good condition with good tires and a spare 
set of tires and wheels. 
Many more options included………………………..$3,750 
 
Contact…. George Bageant…(h) 336-629-2750, (b) 
336-626-1966 or gbageant@hotmail.com  

 

 

For Sale 
16’ Mistral & Trailer 
North Sails, Swing keel & rudder, Compass 
Easy to Sail   $1,500.00 
Call Dave Varsik 
336 712-9668 
 

For Sale 
Hobie 16, Light Blue with Tequila main sail and 
white Jib. Black mesh Trampoline, Ariba hiking 
stick, dual trapeze, telecat wind indicator, carpeted 
side rails, galvanized trailer with boom box, many 
misc repair parts, and extras. $900.00. 
Phil Leonard  H 336 643-0913, W 800 948-0827 

Email pleonard@emorywilson.com, or 
cpleonard@msn.com   
 

Looking to Buy! 
Looking to buy a Flying Scot, in good to very good 
condition.   
Call Phil Leonard 800 948-0827W, H 336 643-0913 
 
 

Lake Townsend Yacht Club Help lines                 

 

Commodore:                    John Goodman 

                                           336 605-9255 Home 

                                           deacon76@bellsouth.net  

 

Races:                               Bill Grossie 

                                          336 643-1730 

              wgrossie@infi.net  

                                           

                                                                          

Sailing Classes:              George Bageant 

              336 629-2750 R 

                                         336 626-1966 B 

                                       gbageant@hotmail.com   

                                       

  

 

Cruising:                       Hugh McLawhorn                                         

              336 627-0056R 

   footinpa@hotmail.com  

         kmmclawhorn@netscape.net 

       

 

Membership:                   John Hemphill 

               336 449-9229R      

                       hemphillj@gborocollege.edu 

    

Newsletter:                       Phil Leonard  

                                          336 643-0913 Home 

                     800 948-0827 Work            

                         pleonard@emoryWILSON.com 

 

 

Social:                              Allison Childress 

               336 574-0885 

                                    croneb@guilford.k12.nc.us  

     

Website:                           www.greensboro.com/ltyc 

SAYRA Website:            Sayra-Sailing.com
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Call People. Go Sailing 

 
In an effort to involve more sailors in the Club’s Racing Program, we’re going to start publishing this 
“Available to Crew” list in each newsletter. The people listed have taken our Learn to Sail class or have other 
previous sailing experience and are all looking to get more time on the water. So, if you have a boat and 
would like to participate in the Summer Race Series (starting this month) why don’t you call one of these 
folks for your crew? If you’d like to add your name to the list, contact David Young at 545-1655 or 
sandyleo@aol.com. 
 
Available to Crew 

Name          Home Phone                 Work Phone 

Mike Allen               282-4789    478-1190  
Eric Borland               342-6230    342-1382  
Richard Costner   851-1694 
Chip Cromartie               286-3645    274-3559  
Craig and/or Nancy 
Cunningham               498-2475    672-3513 (Craig) 
Joan Kramer               272-6183 
Paul Leslie               668-2874    272-7102 
Ralph Nuckols               282-3269    434-797-6354 
Pam Reynolds               856-2908    832-7484 
Todd Ring               712-0908    764-6447  
Pepi Stahlmann               855-7314    434-8153 
Bob Pengelly & son Garrett        288-8535     
Quinn Wagner                                    375-3860    Same 

Worth Gray                       834-0684 
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Change of Watch 

2003 
 

All members are welcome to join us for the 2003 Change of Watch dinner and reception. We are all 
looking forward to getting together and celebrating our passion for the sport, exchanging stories 
and enjoying great company!  Please fill out the form below and return it with payment to reserve 
you and your family a place for this evening  (please return to Ester Khoury by January 10th)  

 
 

What:What:What:What: 2003 change of watch  Where:Where:Where:Where: Rudy’s café and catering dinner and reception 
                                       7011 Albert Pick road Greensboro 

         
When:When:When:When:     Saturday,    Who:Who:Who:Who: All LTYC members and Families 

January 18th 2003     
    
  6:30 – 7:30  cocktails 
  7:30  dinner 
  Awards presentation  

Immediately following dinner 

 
Directions:Directions:Directions:Directions:        

 
 
Take I-40 West. Take the Gallimore dairy road ramp. Turn 
left at the top of the ramp and turn right into the Ikon 
office park. Follow the circle around to the first right. 
Rudy’s will be on your right.  
 
From West Market St.. Turn left onto Gallimore Dairy 
road. Cross over I-40 and turn right into the Ikon office 
park. Follow the circle around to the first right. Rudy’s 
will be on your right.  
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Name _____________________________________________________ 
 
Number of Attending __________________   
 
Total enclosed   $ ____________ 
 
cost:  $20.00 per person 
   
  Please make payment to:  

Ester Khoury  
   LTYC 
   P.O. Box 4002 

Greensboro, NC 27404-4002 


